
Recruitment Notice – Student Ambassadors for CEDARS Orientation for Non-Local Students  
 
Dear Students, 
 
CEDARS is now recruiting student ambassadors for our Orientation for Non-local Students which will be 
held on August 30, 2013 (Friday). This orientation aims at smoothening students’ transition to University life 
in HK.  
 
Student Ambassadors are expected to be good team players with good communication skills and fluency in 
English.  
 
Your role: 
Student ambassadors will be assigned to one or more of the following tasks: 
- mix and mingle with the newly arrived students 
- campus tour guides 
- reception desk 
- orienteering game 
- crowd control 
- guest reception 
- various duties at the orientation 
Work hours: From 9:00 am to 2:00 pm on August 30, 2013   
Successful candidates are also required to attend a rehearsal on August 29, 2013. 
 
Your rewards: 
- 2 complimentary tickets for the “WOW” (Weeks of Welcome) Party in the late evening September 1, 2013 

at Loke Yew Hall: An evening to remember 
- Receive service points under the “CEDARS Reward Scheme” <http://cedars.hku.hk/crss/index.shtml> 
- Free lunch on the day 
 
If you are interested to join our team, please send an email to Ms Christina Wong at <chriswfw@hku.hk> on 
or before July 25, 2013 with (1) your full name; (2) university number; (3) email address; (4) mobile phone 
number; (5) reasons for your application (not more than 200 words). 
 
Should you have any queries, please contact Ms Christina Wong at 2859 2305. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all soon. 
 
Cheers, 
Mrs. Sylvia Wong 
Chief Student Advising Officer (Campus Life) 
Centre of Development and Resources for Students (CEDARS)  
The University of Hong Kong 
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